
A Session 200 Level Weekly Lesson Plan 
 

Program:   Culinary Arts   Teacher: Chef Proulx     Week of:  12/30/19 week #17 300 Level 
 

Day               Content  PA 

Core Standards 
 

Skills/Objective 
 

Activities Assessment 

 
Monday 

 

  
Holiday Closed 

 

 
CC.36.11-12.C  
CC.36.11-12.H  

ACF Certification 

 
 
 

  

 
 

 

 
 

 
Tuesday 

 
 
 
 

 
Holiday Closed 
 

CC.3.5.9-10.A. 
Cite specific textual 

evidence 
CC.3.5.9-10B 

Determine the central 
ideas or conclusions 

of a text; etc. 
CC.3.5.9-10.C Follow 
precisely a complex 
multistep procedure 

ACF 
Certification 

 
  

 

 
 

 

  
Wednesday 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Holiday Closed 
 

CC.3.5.9-10.A. 
Cite specific textual 

evidence 
CC.3.5.9-10B 

Determine the central 
ideas or conclusions 

of a text; etc. 
CC.3.5.9-10.C Follow 
precisely a complex 
multistep procedure 

ACF 
Certification 

  
. 
 
 

 

 
 



Day               Content  PA 

Core Standards 
 

Skills/Objective 
 

Activities Assessment 

Thursday  
Sanitation and Opening 
procedures from Holiday 
Break 
 
Student practice/ food 
preparations and kitchen 
line operations and 

     responsibilities 

CC.3.5.9-10.A. 
Cite specific textual 

evidence 
CC.3.5.9-10B 

Determine the central 
ideas or conclusions 

of a text; etc. 
CC.3.5.9-10.C Follow 
precisely a complex 
multistep procedure 

ACF 
Certification 

#2100 Set up prep 
stations Opening and 
closing back of the house 
procedures, 
 

 

breakdown and lab cleanup 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Daily Employability Grade 

 
 
Question and review session 
 
 Daily cleaning assessment 
 

Friday  
Sanitation and Opening 
procedures from Holiday 
Break 
 
Student practice/ food 
preparations and kitchen 
line operations and 

     Responsibilities 
 
 

CC.3.5.9-10.A. 
Cite specific textual 

evidence 
CC.3.5.9-10B 

Determine the central 
ideas or conclusions 

of a text; etc. 
CC.3.5.9-10.C Follow 
precisely a complex 
multistep procedure 

ACF 
Certification 

Sanitation Practice 
 
Refrigerator & Freezer 
Inventory Procedures 
 
Skills USA discussion and 
begin preparation and 
pack out.  

 
 breakdown and lab cleanup 

 
 

Daily Employability Grade 
 
 
Daily cleaning assessment 
Classroom discussion 
 
Question and review session 
 
Quiz on Measuring volume, 
solids and Liquid.  Metrics and 
Standard US Measurements 

 


